
 
 

 

Notice of Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places 

Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended) 

 

The above Act requires East Staffordshire Borough Council to review their UK 
Parliamentary Polling Districts and Polling Places on a regular five-yearly cycle. The 
exercise in East Staffordshire will include a review of Local Government polling 
arrangements. 

We are looking for feedback on any aspect of polling districts and/or polling places 
currently [or potentially] used and invite representations and comments from 
interested persons. 

Local political parties and Councillors will be consulted and views are invited from 
electors within the Parliamentary Constituencies of Burton & Lichfield (part) as well 
as such persons as may have particular expertise in relation to access to premises 
or facilities for persons who have different forms of disability. 

Local community groups will also be consulted. 

The consultation period for the review will commence 2 October 2023 and end on 
30 November 2023 

You may take part in the consultation process by: 

Sending in your comments in the form of a letter, or e-mailing your comments to 
elections@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 

Although the review is of polling districts and polling places it is accepted that polling 
stations are linked to the review and comments are invited regarding those stations 
currently used and/or any suggested alternatives.  Information regarding the current 
polling districts and places can be found on the Council’s website: 
www.eaststaffsbc.gov.uk or from Electoral Services who can be contacted on 
(01283) 508376. 

Andy O’Brien 
Chief Executive 
ESBC 
PO Box 8045 
Burton upon Trent 
DE14 9JG 
2 October 2023 
 
 

 


